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December 8, 2023

"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

December 13: Town Meeting
7PM Council Chambers

December 14: Green Team
7PM G. Love Room

December 15: Town Offices
Close at 10:30 for Employee

Holiday Celebration

December 18: Worksession
7PM Council Chambers

December 20: BHHC 7:30PM
G, Love Room

December 22 & 25: Town
Offices Closed

December 29 & Janauary 1
Town Offices Closed

Thank you to all who made the
holiday happenings last weekend a
success! Berwyn Heights is truly a

special place to live!



Dec 11-15 North of Pontiac
December 18-21: Townwide as time allows

There will be no pick up the week of Dec 25-29.
Jan 2-5 Final Townwide pickup.

After January 5, leaves will need to be bagged as yard waste.
Do not mix any other debris with leaves (branches/yard waste/trash). Our vacuum can not pick up them up and
the compost facility at College Park doesn’t accept any other debris mixed with leaves. Do not park cars next to
leaf piles. If a car is blocking a leaf pile, it will be skipped until the car is moved and we have time to come back.

Do not place leaf piles in the road. Do keep them piled on top of the curb so they don’t block storm water
drainage. 

December 8, 2023

Curbside Leaf Pickup Continues!

The Town has purchased 100 reusable
bags.  One per household will be available

at Town Hall beginning December 18,
while supplies last.

Learn more about the legislation at
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-

offices/environment/laws-regulations/legislative-
updates/bag-it-right

https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-offices/environment/laws-regulations/legislative-updates/bag-it-right
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-offices/environment/laws-regulations/legislative-updates/bag-it-right
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-offices/environment/laws-regulations/legislative-updates/bag-it-right


Limited Availability!
Curbside Composting Containers

Public Works still has a few compost containers
available.  Both sizes of compost containers are

available to residents by request, on a first come/first
served basis.  Contact Public Works Director, Brad

Pudner at bpudner@berwynheightsmd.gov to request
one.  There is a 12-gallon wheeled container or a 1.85

gallon kitchen collector. 

December 8, 2023

The Town Council is looking for
new volunteers for the Shade

Tree Board as called for in
Ordinance 122 (Urban Forest).  
The Shade Tree Board advises
the Town Manager and Council
on planning and maintenance of

trees and shrubs in public
areas, including Town Parks

and along Town streets.  Submit
a letter of interest to Town Clerk

Melanie Friesen at
mfriesen@berwynheightsmd.gov
or in person at Town Hall 5700

Berwyn Rd. 

Volunteers
wanted for the 

Shade Tree Board

mailto:bpudner@berwynheightsmd.gov

